
Sandra Soto 

From: 
Sent: 

Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, May 25, 2017 11:57 AM 

To: 'Sara Irvine' 
Subject: RE: electronic service request 

Good morning Ms. Irvine, 

We have received the updated email address and we will update the contact information in our system for. 

Sincerely, 

Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 

From: Sara Irvine [mailto:sara@townoflakehamilton.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2017 9:18 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: electronic service request 

Office of Commission Clerk: 

Please direct future correspondence for the Town of Lake Hamilton to this email address. 

Thank you, 

Sarb K. bvi.ruJ, BA, MS, CMC 
Town Administrator/Clerk 

Town of Lake Hamilton 
P.O. Box 126 
100 Smith Avenue 
Lake Hamilton, FL 33851 
(863) 439-1910 Office 
(863) 439-1421 Fax 
sara@townoflakehamilton.com 
www.townoflakehamilton.com 
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Please Note: Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Most written 
communications to or from State and Local Officials regarding State or 
Local business are public records available to the public and media upon 
request . Your email communications may therefore be subject to public 
disclosure. 
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